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1.0 Advertisement 
 
 
 

  
                                                                      Telephone: 315-253-6511 

                                                           Fax: 315-255-4148 
CITY OF AUBURN 
DEPARTMENT OF MUNICIPAL UTILITIES  
Auburn Waste Water Treatment Plant 
35 Bradley Street 
Auburn, New York 13021 
  

REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL  
 

Zebra Mussel Control Replacement Project 
  
The City of Auburn Department of Municipal Utilities will receive and open proposals:  

Friday, February 15, 2019 at 4:00 P.M. 
Pre-Proposal Meeting at the City’s Water Filtration Plant 160 Swift Street: 
    Thursday, January 31, 2019 at 9 A.M. 
 
The City of Auburn reserves the right to reject in whole or in part any and all Proposals. 
Qualifications shall not exceed three (3) double sided pages. The qualification portion of this 
request is an additional document and is not part of the proposal.  

  
An original, three (3) copies, and one electronic copy of all proposals and qualifications are to 
be submitted to:   

   
Attention:  Seth Jensen, P.E. 

 
City of Auburn  
Department of Municipal Utilities 
Auburn Wastewater Treatment Plant 
35 Bradley Street 
Auburn, NY 13021  
Phone: (315) 253-6511 

      Fax: (315) 255-4148  
Email: sjensen@auburnny.gov   

 
ATTENTION:  
 
Failure to indicate "Request for Proposal: Zebra Mussel Control Replacemnt Project" on the outside of the 
submittal envelope might necessitate the premature opening of the proposal which might compromise its 
confidentiality. 
  
RFP Plans and Specifications may be obtained through the City of Auburn’s website www.auburnny.gov. 


